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Reply to Attn of, SEM:211-12 August 17, 1978 

Mr. Bill Lewis 
NOAA - NHEML 

P. O. Box 8265 
University of Miami Branch 
Coral Gables, FL 33124 

Dear Bill: 

Enclosed with this letter is an 8 x 10 black-and-white print from the 
Weather Radar Camera. The secondary images that were present during 

the earlier flights have been temporarily corrected. The back of the 
beam splitter was coated with a dulling spray. Ames photography is 
getting a front surface mirror constructed to replace the beam 

splitter. 

Also, mailed to you under separate cover is the Weather Radar 35-mm 
imagery taken during flight number 7, Tropical Storm "CORA." 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

a S Moff 

George ( Alger 
CV-990 Assistant Mission Manager 
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